
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on H. 35.  GMCB Chair Owen Foster and relevant 

GMCB staff support H.35, which would keep Vermont’s individual and small group health 

insurance markets unmerged and would clean up outdated statutory language regarding 

implementation of the Vermont Health Benefit Exchange. GMCB also supports the expeditious 

consideration of this bill. 

 


